
Ron and Linda would like to thank the doctors and staff at CHI
Heart Institute of Lincoln and the CHI Hospital of Kearney, Ne., for
the wonderful care that Ron received after his amputation. Also
thanks to the community of Comstock for the welcome home sign,
and our church family, as well as both of our families, for all the

prayers, phone calls, cards, and visits while Ron was hospitalized and
recovering at home. Your continued prayers and support are deeply

appreciated as we face this new journey.

May God Bless you all
Sincerely

Ron and Linda Schweitzer

Thank you


